
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
18th September 2019 
 

Dear Year 5 & 6 Parents/Carers, 

 

LATIN CLUB 
 

Once again the school are pleased to offer a unique opportunity to our 

Years 5 & 6 pupils to study a basic Latin course.  

 

The lessons will be taught once per week on a Tuesday, for ½ an hour 

between 12.30 p.m. and 1.10 p.m.  The first lesson will be on Tuesday 24th   

September.  There is no cost involved, just the need for a commitment on 

behalf of the children to continue with the course for at least the 

Autumn Term.  

 

The scheme objectives are to teach English grammar and British history 

through Latin.  The initial group will include between 12 & 15 children. If 

there are more children keen to take part then a second group will be 

created. 

 

If you would like your child to take part then please complete the slip 

below by Monday 23rd September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Steve Lee 

Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

LATIN CLUB 
 

I would like my child __________________ (Name)  _______ (Class)  

 

to take part in Latin Club this term. 
 

 

Signed ____________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date___________ 

 
 


